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2014-15 LCAP Training Materials Ready for Use 
 
On Friday, November 14, the State Board of Education unanimously approved final spending 
regulations for the Local Control Funding Formula and a revised template for Local Control and 
Accountability Plans.  Both the regulations and revised template had been the subject of broad-based 
review and input.  The Board’s action on Friday was expected and was praised by a wide range of 
groups including CCSESA, ACSA, Public Advocates, State PTA, CSBA, ACLU and Ed-Trust West, among 
others.   
 
In anticipation of the regulations and revised template, leadership of CISC and BASC had collaborated 
on updating the LCAP Training Materials used by county offices to help support their school 
districts. A training on those updated materials is scheduled for tomorrow at the CISC meeting in 
Sacramento.   
 
The training materials are an extraordinary resource.  If you do not have staff attending the training 
tomorrow, or would like additional information about the training materials, please contact Efrain 
Mercado on CCSESA staff at emercado@ccsesa.org.   
 

 
Contact:  Peter Birdsall, Executive Director  P: (916) 446-3095  C. (916) 719-1315  
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